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“The difference between who you are today and being a Difference Maker
is only separated by the unknown”

The Saint John Police are pleased to announce that due to the success of the
Inclusion and Diversity Camp held on May 23, 2024, additional seats have now
been made available for the second recruitment camp being held on August 22,
2024.

The  second  recruitment  camp  promises  to  be  just  as  inspiring,  offering
participants the opportunity to gain insight into the many rewarding opportunities
available within the Saint John Police.

This camp provides opportunities for candidates to experience hands-on police
training and to interact with members of the Saint John Police.

“To continue the resounding success of our first Inclusion and Diversity Camp, we
are expanding seats for the August camp to give more individuals the opportunity
to  experience and interact  with the members of  the Saint  John Police while
exploring various positions.” Chief R. M. Bruce

For more information, including the camp syllabus, and to apply, please visit:
Inclusion and Diversity Recruitment Camp | Saint John Police Force

For more news, visit News | Saint John Police Force

https://saintjohnpolice.ca/media-release/saint-john-police-inclusion-and-diversity-recruitment-camp-august-22-2024/
https://saintjohnpolice.ca/media-release/saint-john-police-inclusion-and-diversity-recruitment-camp-august-22-2024/
https://saintjohnpolice.ca/media-release/saint-john-police-inclusion-and-diversity-recruitment-camp-august-22-2024/
https://saintjohnpolice.ca/community/community-engagement/inclusion-and-diversity-recruitment-camp/
https://saintjohnpolice.ca/news/

